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29 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reporting System 
 
Welcome to the new academic year and a new-style reporting system. We hope you find the 
new system clear and informative, and are able to discuss the grades awarded with your 
child. 
 
For all year groups, there will be an assessment week each term, during which each subject 
will provide students the opportunity to show what they have learnt.  Following this, you will 
receive a report (by email) to let you know the progress your child is making and a summary 
of their attitude to learning. If your email address needs updating, please contact 
data@springfield.uk.net 
 
Before each assessment week, you will receive a reminder of what is happening plus some 
hints and tips on what to revise for different subjects. 
 
We appreciate your patience as our new systems develop and assure you of our commitment 
to ensure that our assessment model works effectively and accurately for our pupils 
maximising their achievement and enabling them to reach their full potential.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs J Goodship 
Assistant Headteacher 
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